
Date: 11/22/2023
To: State Agencies and Co-Op Members
From: State Procurement Office
RE: SPO Alert – Office Supplies

The State Procurement Office wants to notify which Office Supplies Standard Release Contract is
currently active and ready for use.

Contractor Contract # Contact Email

Staples CTR064870 Chris Newhouse Chris.Newhouse@Staples.co

m

Contract enhancement of punchout with Staples is in development. Once they are completed, a
SPO alert will be sent out.

Questions please contact Contract Manager, Joshua Knapp, joshua.knapp@azdoa.gov,
602-542-0433

Thank you,

Joshua Knapp
Statewide Procurement Manager
State Procurement Office - Arizona Department of Administration
602-542-0433
joshua.knapp@azdoa.gov


